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November 7,2007 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Attention: Docketing Division 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 

Subject: Case Number 07-1134-TT-ACE 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

On October 24, 2007, Telecommunication Systems, hic. (TCS) filed an application in the 
subject case requesting authority to provide 9-1-1 emergency services throughout the 
State of Ohio. The application was docketed by the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
on October 25,2007. At this tune, TCS withdraws its application and requests the Public 
Utilities commission of Ohio close the record in this matter. 

Please feel fi:^e to contact the undersigned at (206) 792-2224 or via e-mail at 
ddickinson@telecomsys.com with any questions or comments. 

Sincerely, 

Richard H. Dickinson 
Senior Director, Public Safety 
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